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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

 

Nurs:  Matthew Wadsworth 

Yr 1:  Elly-May Fitzpatrick 

Yr 2:  Theo Talpau 

Yr 3:  Alex O’Sullivan 

Yr 4:  Ruby-Leigh Gummer 

Yr 5:  Crystal Moriarty-Coyne 

Yr 6:  Scarlett Broughton 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Nurs:  Ke’myah Todd 

Yr 1:  Kayson O’Sullivan 

Yr 2:   Kirby Duckitt 

Yr 3:  Rhiley-Rae Mayhew 

Yr 4:   Jason Mitchell 

Yr 5:    Kori-J Turner 

Yr 6:    Leon Powell 

Attendance Winner 

Year 3 - 97.3% 

Well Done 

Coffee Morning Visitor 

 

We will have a visitor to our coffee morning next Friday 17th 
May from Pace.  She will be coming along to offer information 
to parents/carers around online safety. 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Justice — by exploring “Fairness” in terms of 
Justice rather than just getting your own way.  

SATS                 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Pixie Maclean for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Gold Reward Trip 

The children who had reached Gold last half term were treated to a reward trip on Thursday. They had 
lots of fun in the play gym at The Zone Play Gym structure in Huddersfield. 

School dinners for parents  and carers is back next Wednesday 15th May, at 11:45 am. 

It will be Year 6’s turn. The class will send out letters of invitation.  

Space is limited to one parent/carer per child.  

School Dinners for Parents/Carers 

A reminder to parents and carers that Year 2 and 6 SATs start next week, so  
attendance and punctuality is crucial. Thank you for your support in this. 



Current Menu 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 13th May—SATS week Year 6 and Year 2. 

Monday 13th May—Start of Mental Health Awareness Week. 

Thursday 16th May—Leaves of Life service at St Mary's. 

Friday 17th May—Online Safety advice on offer at Coffee Morning. 

Monday 20th May—Year 6 day out to Sunnyvale. 

Monday 3rd June—School closed to children for INSET day. 

Thursday 13th June—Class photos. 

 

The highly popular children’s singing day is back but this time we 
are combining it with the ukuleles! The singing / ukulele will be 
hosted at the Calderdale Music Trust, Heath Campus on Tuesday 
28th May 2019. The day will consist of games, singing and musical 
activities with a joint informal concert at the end of the day.  

 

Participants are required to choose either the ukulele or singing, 
unfortunately they can’t choose both.  

 

Book soon as this holiday workshop has limited places and books 
up fast!  

 

Booking forms are available from the school office. 

Children’s Singing / Ukulele Day 


